
 May Newsletter - Room10

Dear Families, 

 Although this school year has certainly been different, we have had a 
great year.  We have one more month of learning and having lots of fun!  

 We will end our continent studies with Australia.  We will also learn 
about insects and flowers.  

 Our peace curriculum will continue with discussing and practicing how 
to work out conflicts through peaceful problem solving techniques.  We will 
read our second book “Big Buddy.”  

 The students will have fun weighing with a scale, sink and float, and 
electronic simple circuits.  We will continue our walks every Tuesday and 
enjoy lots of outside time.   

 I hope everyone has a wonderful summer! 

      ~ Ms. Judy 

Birthdays - Isla 


We will celebrate summer birthdays too - Austyn and Harper (June)


Although sandals help keep our feet cool this time of year,  the children 
need closed toed shoes for outside recess and walks. 


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

May 28th - Last day of school - Early Release 12:30
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